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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

In its current form, SB 1380 creates a third licensure tier for long-term care administrators that 

the State Department of Health (OSDH) may issue under the Long-Term Care Administrator 

Licensing Act. Officials from OSDH do not anticipate this measure to have a negative impact on 

the department's budget, thus having no direct fiscal impact on the state budget or appropriations.  

 

Prepared By: Alexandra Ladner, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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